The

Graduates' Society of McGill University

Publishers of "The McGill News"



August 28. 1931.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE ENDOWMENT FUND, EXECUTIVE OF THE ENDOWMENT FUND COMMITTEE, COMMITTEE FROM THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS,

CONFERENCE OF THE ABOVE COMMITTEES :-

Dear Sire

Revisit

McGill

Old

The Chairman of the Board of Trustees of the Endowment Fund has requested that you attend a conference of the above committees which will take place in the office of Mr. Charles F. Sise, Beaver Hall Building, at 2.30 p. m. on THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 10th.

A meeting of these three committees was called to take place on August 20th, but it had to be postponed at that time. The postponed meeting is now being called for the same purpose, that is, to enable the committee appointed by the Board of Governors, consisting of Sir Arthur Currie, John W. Ross, Esq., LL.D., and Paul F. Sise, Esq., to discuss with the Board of Trustees of the Endowment Fund the question of holding a campaign for the gymnasium, conducted by the Graduates' Society.

It is earnestly hoped that you will be present to discuss this important question.

Faithfully yours.

GJW

Executive Secretary

REUNION OF McGILL ALUMNI

OCTOBER 14, 15, 16, 17,-1931